
What does learning look like at CCHS and BCHS? From 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. on 
both evenings, teachers and student ambassadors will showcase what they 
have been learning in their courses, including Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Mathematics (STEM/STEAM) programs introduced 
this year:

u Synthetic Biology  
u Environmental Sustainability/Design 
u Applied Design, Skills, and Technology 

“As co-designers of 
their learning, students 
attending Canmore 
Collegiate and Banff 
Community High are 
empowered to follow their 
passion and interests 
by accessing innovative 
programming that allows 
them to apply their 
knowledge and skills to 
real-world situations.”

   ~ Principal Chris Rogers

CELEBRATIONS OF LEARNING 

Canmore Collegiate High School (CCHS) - March 21
Banff Community High School (BCHS) - March 22 

2023/24 COURSE SELECTION

HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSES 

A COMMUNITY EVENT 

As part of the events, teachers will assist students and their families navigate 
the next grade in high school by helping students begin their course selection 
for 2023/24. Plan to attend one of these sessions:

Canmore Collegiate High School – March 21, 2023
u 5:30-6:00 p.m. – Grade 10s (Gym) and Grade 11s (Cafeteria)
u 7:00-7:30 p.m. – Grade 9s (Gym) and Grade 12s (Cafeteria)

Banff Community High School – March 22, 2023
u 5:30-6:00 p.m. – Grade 10s (Gym) and 12s (Room 115)
u 7:00-7:30 p.m. – Grade 9s (Gym) and 11s (Room 115) 

u Fashion Design
u Cosmetology 
u Culinary Arts 

Bring along any family members or friends interested in celebrating student 
learning! Across all subject areas, teachers are expanding learning beyond 
the classroom with real-world applications, helping students to understand 
why their learning matters and how it can make a difference.

As a parent of students in any grade, it's a celebration of learning you won’t 
want to miss!


